From:
 East Anglia ONE North

 To:
 East Anglia ONE North

 Subject:
 Windfarms

 Date:
 24 August 2020 11:37:35

Dear Sir,

I am writing with reference to the proposed building of windfarms along the coastline at Aldeburgh.

I am a resident in Stratford St.Andrew and I also work as a mental health professional. I see many patients who suffer from anxiety and depression and they often go to the coast in order to feel a sense of peace and tranquility.

They, as well as the local residents I have spoken to, are extremely dismayed at the prospect of a beautiful coastline which enhances their feeling of wellness, is going to be blighted by windfarms. Indeed, my patients have asked me to write to ask you to consider building these windfarms in another part of the country.

Also, many people I have spoken to, feel worried about many workers coming to the area from elsewhere and they are worried about the risk of Covid 19.

All of these issues are going to put a greater strain on the already overstretched NHS because of the need to take medication to deal with their anxiety.

Together with the worry by the local tourist trade, fishermen and the effect upon the local environment.

I do realise there is a need for windfarms but I am asking you to consider the mental and physical health of local people as well as the livelyhood of local trades people.

Thank you for taking the time to read this e mail.

Yours sincerely,

Sharron Jarvis.